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| attended the first day of the PINS hearing at Discovery Park, | had not expected to find it as interesting as | did
it was worth taking yet another day off work in relation to the RSP proposals for the DCO.

What astonished and appalled me was the amateurism of RSP’s proposals and that the DCO had progressed this
far. A large amount of documentation appeared to be missing or had arrived late. There had been a change in
the restructuring of the companies involved in this proposal. | work for the- not in business but certainly
- commissioning equally involves large sums of money but has to be seen to be accountable and
transparent. What | witnessed was a complete lack of transparency and accountability with new companies
being created with shocking levels of minimal investment. There was discussion around restructuring that I
presumed would have occurred before the DCO hearing as surely that would have been important information.
The endless changes in RSP’s documentation have presumably been designed to cause greater confusion for
those of us attempting to make sense of this documents.

Your Sincerely,
Jane Hetherington
Sent from my iPad
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